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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, Ambassador Carlos Calles Castillo, Permanent Representative of El Salvador, presents his compliments to all the delegations and has the honor to advise them that, at the request of the Permanent Missions of Argentina, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Peru, and the United States
(CP/INF. 8180/19), he has called a special meeting of the Council for January 24, 2019, at 11:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room, to consider “The recent developments in Venezuela,” in accordance with the accompanying order of business.
DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS
SPECIAL MEETING TO CONSIDER THE RECENT DEVELOPMENTS IN VENEZUELA 
Date:
Thursday, January 24, 2019
Time:
11:00 a.m.
/
Place:
Simón Bolívar Room
1. Adoption of the draft order of business (CP/OD-2203/19)
2. Consideration of the recent developments in Venezuela 
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�.	The Chair kindly requests the delegations' cooperation in ensuring that the meeting starts on time.
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